The Children's Center of Stone Oak





It's time to replenish school supplies. All children in all classrooms, please bring the following: \*3 boxes of kleenex \*3 containers of face wipes (wet ones brand) \*1 box of gallon size ziplock bags \*1 box of quart size ziplock bags \*2's and up: Please also bring 1 box of markers and 1 box of crayons Supplies are due Friday, Jan. 31st.



Welcom



Friday, January 17th 6:30-11:00 p.m. \$5.00 dinner deposit per child required at sign-up 1 child: \$10/hr 2 children: \$14/hr 3 children \$16/hr 4 children \$20/hr Cash only



Please make sure your child has 2 full sets of clothes in their backpack at a times that are season appropriate. All belongings should be labeled with their name.

We do keep a small amount of extra clothing for the children who are potty training in case they run out of clothes. If you are cleaning out your closets for the new year, we will gladly take donations of 2T-5T sizes to replenish our stockpile.







The Children's Center of Stone Oak follows N.E.1.S.D. , protocol regarding school closings and/or delays due to inclement weather. Check with the local news stations or our facebook page for information.



Martin Luther King Jr. Day Monday, Jan. 20th.